
 

Children and Young People's survey: Activities for Children and 

Young People with a disability 

We are reviewing some of our Short Breaks offer and want to make sure that changes fit best with 

what you need. Please take five minutes to tell us about what works and what doesn't, for you.  Your 

feedback will help us make better decisions. 

The word 'child' in this document refers both to children and young people up to 18 years old. 

1. The postcode of your house where you live (ask an adult if you’re not sure) 

 

2. Are you 

 

A child with a disability 

 

A sibling of a child with a disability 

  

3. Thinking about activities – what matters most to you?  Please put a number in each 

box in order of importance from 1 up to 6. 1= most important      6=least important 

 

How much it costs                             

 

Easy to take part 

 

How far away it is 

 

Well trained, friendly staff 

 

A variety of activities to choose from 

 

How much I enjoy it 

Other (Please specify) 

 

 

4. Please tell us if there are any activities you would like to take part in that you can't 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

5. Is this because they are not available in your local area or because the provider can’t 

support your needs? 

 

 

 

6. What does the provider need for you to be able to attend? 

 

 

 

Thank you for your time.  Please let us know if you would like us to: 

Get back to you to tell you what everyone said about this 

Get in touch with you again so you can tell us more about what you think 

 

Please return to: 

 

SEND Project Team  

Lincolnshire County Council 

9-11 The Avenue 

Lincoln 

LN1 1PA 

 

Please ensure the survey is returned by 12
th

 January 2015 

 

If you prefer you can complete and return on line - 

http://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/139633PPGGS 


